
HB 388 -- PAYMENTS OF PROPERTY TAXES (McGaugh)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Local Government

Currently, a township county can not allow taxpayers the option to
pay any part of their real and personal property taxes on an
annual, semiannual, or quarterly basis. This bill allows township
counties the option to pass such an order or ordinance.

This bill is the same as HB 2356 (2024).


